
Valerie Oorthuys <townplanner@townofbolton.com>

Notice for building built by the Bacharas on golden run road

2 messages

Scott Lindblad <scott.t.lindblad@gmail.com> Tue, Jan 11, 2022 at 7:49 PM
To: voorthuys@townofbolton.com

Evening Valerie,


Hope all is well with you, I just want to let you know Chris bachara did inform me on his plans to build as well as the location of
the building. We have no objections with regards to this.


Thanks,


Scott Lindblad


Sent from my iPhone

Valerie Oorthuys <townplanner@townofbolton.com> Wed, Jan 12, 2022 at 10:02 AM
To: Scott Lindblad <scott.t.lindblad@gmail.com>

Hi Scott,


Thank you for sending this over.  I'll share it with the ZBA ahead of

their next hearing.


Best,


Valerie Oorthuys, AICP

Town Planner

Town of Bolton

663 Main Street

Bolton, MA 01740

Tel:  (978)779-3308

townplanner@townofbolton.com

voorthuys@townofbolton.com
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